Jim Owczarski
City Clerk
jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk Richard G. Pfaft

Deputy City Clerk
rpfafi@milwaukees.gov

July 31, 2018

Kimberly Brown
2779 N 34™ St
Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Ms. Brown:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, July 18, 2018, the Public Works Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle
Driver's License based on the second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2018, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied the Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's License Application based on
the second nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

@
JAMES R. OW¢
City Clerk

City Hall - Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W| 53202
Phone {414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 + www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
WMember: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MELWAUKEE




Jim Owczarski
City Clerk
jowcza@milwaukee gov

Offi f the City Clerk
ice of the City Clerk Richard G. Pfaff

Deputy City Clerk
miaff@milwaukee.gov

July 31, 2018

Ermest Dunson
5059 N 69" St
Milwaukee, W1 53218

Dear Mr, Dunson:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, July 18, 2018, the Public Works Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle
Driver's License based on the second nonappearance.

On Tuesday, July 31, 2018, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied the Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's License Application based on
the second nonappearance. '

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully, -

JAMES R, OWCZAégS%
City Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 « 200 £. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W| 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 - Fax {414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukes.govicityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipaf Cterks




